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Carlton Comprehensive Public High School

665 – 28th Street East • Prince Albert, SK • S6V 6E9

Phone: (306) 922-3115

 Fax: (306) 764-1770  

Administration Fax: (306) 763-1598

Student Services Fax: (306) 763-1536

August 2018
Dear Crusader,
Welcome back!  If you are new to us, we are pleased you picked such a great school!  This is a very exciting year for you and for us!  Graduation is June 26, 2019 - check out our web page for specific details in late November!  Our staff is looking forward to working with you.  We believe that every person in our building has a gift to offer our community.  
Please take a look at your Timetable to find out who your Homeroom teacher is.   This credit course will allow you to develop all critical skills to practice self-reflection, building relationships and learning to be independent.  All of our efforts are focused on making sure that you have a successful graduation year and transfer those skills to beyond your high school career.
Communication with you, your parents/guardians and community is very important to us.  We have many ways that we try to keep everyone up to date with what is occurring at Carlton.  Our Carlton webpage, https://www.carlton.srsd119.ca, shares upcoming events, school success, various blogs and school news.  We have an active Facebook, Instagram and Twitter account, @PACarlton, so please follow us and stay current with everything that is happening at Carlton.
Each of our teachers can be reached via e-mail (their first initial, last name @srsd119.ca) and by phone (306.922.3115).  We make every attempt to return your calls by the end of the next business day and will set up meetings at mutually agreed upon times as needed.
If you need a locker you are encouraged to come before school starts and pick out your locker.  Once you have it picked, stop by Student Services to get the combination.
Once you are on the grad list in February, you will be charged a graduation fee of $50 to cover costs of graduation events at Art Hauser.
Enjoy the remainder of your summer and we look forward to seeing you on September 4!
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You are enough
You have influence
You are a genius
You have a contribution to make
You have a gift that others need

Your actions define your impact

You are the change
You matter
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